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Staff Report 
October 15, 2018 Council Workshop Meeting 

 

Solid Waste Rates and Collection Presentation 

Staff Contact Phone Email 

Sam Adams, Utilities Manager 360.817.7003 sadams@cityofcamas.us  

 

INTRODUCTION/PURPOSE/SUMMARY:  At the October 1st Council Workshop, staff and their 

consultant gave a Council presentation regarding the current rate structure for garbage and recycling 

and a list of potential changes to collection services. Council provided feedback and preferred changes 

to rates and collections.  Staff is prepared to present those recommendations back to Council for their 

consideration.   

 

RECOMMENDATION/RECOMMENDED ACTION/ACTION REQUESTED:  Staff will be seeking 

Council’s consideration on final changes to service levels and collection rate items.  
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